

Fayetteville High School's Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held Monday, Jan. 25, from 3:30 until 6 p.m. No appointments are necessary this time; however, only one parent may attend a 15-minute session with the teacher.

Parents are reminded to social distance in the halls while waiting their turn, and we request that parents wear masks while inside the building and while meeting with teachers.

Parents who do not prefer an in-person conference may email the teacher directly to discuss their students' progress. All staff email addresses and contact information may be found in the staff directory on the school webpage, fcsboe.org/fhs.

We thank you for your understanding in these unprecedented times, and thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Adam McCormick, Principal